
 

Dear eTwinning Team: 

Congratulations on the success of your school obtaining the award of the 
eTwinning School Label 2018- 2019. It is a great achievement by all the 
eTwinning team in your school and an example to all schools in the 
eTwinning Community. 

 

The official announcement will be made on the eTwinning.net Portal this 
week. There will be a special press release about the award at European 
level and the news will also be on the Erasmus + Facebook page. 

The eTwinning School Label (here attached) may be used by you on your 
website, your profile, publications etc.  

Around the same time a special pack will come to your school with some 
special items in it for both teachers and pupils.  

Once again congratulations as the first set schools to receive this new 
award, a wonderful achievement 

The eTwinning Team 

 


